TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
Division of Water Resources-Water Supply Section

JACKSON ENVIRONMENTAL FIELD OFFICE
1625 Holiywood Drive
JACKSON, TENNESSEE 38305
PHONE (731) 512-1300 STATEWIDE 1-888-891-8332 FAX (731) 661-6283

February 18, 2014

Mr. Michael Johnson, Manager
County Wide Utility District

P. O. Box 357

Alamo, Tennessee 38001

Re:  Sanitary Survey
County Wide U. D. Water System
PWSID # 06000006
Crockett County

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Pursuant to Tennessee Code Annotated, Section 68-221-707, Bobby DePriest, with the TN
Division of Water Resources (DWR)-Water Supply Section, Jackson Environmental Field Office
(JEFO), conducted a sanitary survey beginning February 4, 2014 of the waterworks system
serving the County Wide Utility District. Your assistance during the course of the sanitary
survey was very much appreciated.

Based on no deficiencies being observed at the time of this sanitary survey, this water system
incurred no deduction points. Therefore, in accordance with the score calculation procedure as
outlined in the Guidance for Rating a Public Water Supply System, your water system received a
numerical rating of 100, placing it among the State’s “Approved” water supplies.

Each of your water plants were observed during normal operation and all appeared to be
functioning properly as designed.




